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Dear Ms Stauffer,

On behalf of President von der Leyen. I would like to thank you for the warm 
congratulations you sent her, on behalf of the EU Healthy Air Coalition’s (EUHAC), 
following her election as President for a new European Commission mandate.

President von der Leyen would also like to thank you for the proposals, included in your 
letter, to strengthen the EU's clean air measures and ensure greater preventative health.

We have taken note of the content of your letter with attention and have shared it with the 
competent sendees of the European Commission.

Please accept our best wishes and thank you, once again, for reaching out.

Yours sincerely.

Ms Anne Stauffer
Deputy Director
Health and Environment Alliance (HEAL)

E-mail: sophie@env-health.org
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